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Dear Parent/Guardian

As you may be aware from the news, the DfE have asked all secondary schools to reintroduce the wearing of face coverings by staff, students and visitors in all communal areas immediately, unless the person is medically exempt.  This includes on transport to and from school.  Students should also continue to test twice weekly, we will issue further test kits from Tuesday.

Please can you ensure all students arrive to school on Tuesday with face coverings and that they are aware they will be expected to wear them to keep everyone in our community as safe as we possibly can.

We would also ask that all those attending the planned Winter Concert wear a face covering and carry out an LFD test the day of the concert.  Please do not attend if you are feeling at all unwell. 

We will continue to monitor the situation very carefully and will let you know if we need to increase these measures further.

Thank you in advance for your support and co-operation. 

Yours faithfully

Mrs S Burden 
Headteacher


Sent 29th November 2021

